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SASOL APPOINTS AN INDEPENDENT NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Sasol today announced the appointment of Mr Manuel Joao Cuambe as
an independent non-executive director with effect from 1 June
2016.

Mr Cuambe is a Mozambican national and has more than 27 years of
experience in the energy sector.  He served as the Executive
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer of Electricadade de
Mozambique (EDM) from November 2005 to March 2012. Since November
2007, Mr Cuambe has been serving as the Chairman of Companhia
Elctrica do Zambeze (CEZA), a wholly-owned subsidiary of EDM.
From December 1998 to February 2002, he was a Non Executive Board
Member of Companhia de Transmissao de Mozambique (MOTRACO), a
joint venture between EDM, the Swaziland Electricity Company
(SEC) and ESKOM.

Mr Cuambe also served as the Chairman of the Executive Committee
of the Southern Africa Power Pool from November 2005 to April
2008. He is currently the Managing Director of MC Investimentos &
Consultoria (MCICO), a consulting, investment and advisory
services private company formed in January 2013.

He has a Bachelor of Engineering degree from the University of
Zambia and a Post Graduate Certificate in Management Studies from
the Management College of Southern Africa.
"We are delighted to have somebody with Manuel's background join
our Board.  His experience in the Mozambican power sector will
strengthen our Board's expertise, while enhancing its overall
diversity", said Dr Mandla Gantsho, Sasol's Chairman.

17 May 2016
Johannesburg

Sponsor: Deutsche Securities (SA) Proprietary Limited

SIGNATURE

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934,
the registrant, Sasol Limited, has duly caused this report to be
signed on its behalf by the undersigned, thereunto duly authorized.

Date: May 17, 2016                                      By:     /s/ V D Kahla
                                                        Name:   Vuyo Dominic Kahla
                                                        Title:  Company Secretary
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